
From: Haine, Steven K.
Sent: 9/10/2013 11:55:28 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: field demo of Picarro system

Hello, Meredith:

My group has been talking about seeing a field demo of the Picarro system for a while but have 
never gotten around to it. Could you please set this up for us? I want to limit the group to no 
more than six people. I think a late September or early October time frame is good. Thanks.

Steven Haine, p.e.
Senior Utilities Engineer

Risk Assessment Section

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: (415)355-5553

SB GT&S 0278847
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